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The Public Accounts Committee has received a reference from the Legislative Council 
to inquire into the matter of anti pulp mill television advertisements produced by the 
Tasmanian Greens which recently appeared on WIN TV, Southern Cross and Network 
Ten, with particular reference to the following – 
 

Terms of Reference 
(1) The source of funds used for the production and screening of the 

advertisements; 
(2) The guidelines and/or policy applying to the use of public funds provided 

to the Tasmanian Greens and whether any breach of those guidelines or 
policy has occurred; 

(3) The process undertaken to engage any organisation in the production of 
the advertisements; and 

(4) Any other matters incidental thereto. 
 
For further information please contact the Secretary of the Committee. 


